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27 January 2015

15/130/2

Liam Stoneley
fyi-request-2379-62988265@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Liam

| refer to your Official Information Act request of 9 January 2015 in which you
requested the following information about speeding infringement notices:

1. Please provide records of how many speeding tickets were issued in the
“official holiday period” over Christmas/new years for the past five years,
including this year’s one.

If your system allows, could you please break down the speeding tickets
issued into categories of the speed recorded. For example, the number of
tickets 10km/h over, 20km/h over, 30km/h over and so on.

Police will be proactively releasing information about speed infringement notices
issued during the Christmas/New Year period in late February 2015 as part of
planned media activity for the completion of its summer road policing campaign.
Therefore, your request is declined pursuant to section 18(d) of the Official
Information Act 1982 as the information requested is, or will soon be, publicly
available.

Information relating to historic speeding offences is available on the Police website at
http://www.police.govt.nz/about-us/publication/road-policing-driver-offence-data-
january-2009-september-2014. Therefore this part of your request is declined
pursuant to section 18(d) of the Official Information Act 1982 as the information
requested is, or will soon be, publicly available.

You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman to seek an investigation and
review of my decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have responded to your
request.

Yours sincerely

{‘v/_,/-m’
/ﬁspeotor Peter McKennie
Acting National Manager Road Policing

Police National Headquarters
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